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July 5, 2020

RE:  Symposium

Dear Friends and Colleagues:

As you are all aware, we had to postpone and reschedule our 2020 Symposium from May 7 until October 1, 
2020.   We have been patiently waiting and closely following developments over the country in regard to 
the continuing health emergency.   Unfortunately, we still do not have a clear picture of how the country 
will be in terms of travel and meetings in October.  

Our Board has been working hard for the last few weeks to understand as much as we can about this 
situation and has come to this conclusion:

WE WILL NOT HAVE AN IN-PERSON SYMPOSIUM ON OCTOBER 1, 2020 IN GROTON, CT.

We will attempt to have our annual Symposium and still plan to visit Groton in May, 2021. We will further 
attempt to replicate the stellar program that we originally had planned for this past May.

Please keep the October 1, 2020 on your calendar and be prepared to participate in a Virtual Event 
that we are currently planning.  The details will follow as soon as they are finalized.  We already have 
tentative commitments from some of our Senior Military Leaders to participate in this event.

We appreciate your patience and support during this difficult process.  Planning a Symposium is hard, but 
planning the same event three times is very challenging.  However, we will make it happen.

Thank you, and best regards:  

Joe
JOE W. SCALLORNS
President
(573) 659-1195
president@sdc-usa.org




